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Dear Mr. Pelliconi, 
 
I write in connection with your email communication to us on 28 June 2021 regarding the 
report by the International Work Group for Indigenous Affaris (IWGIA) & Indigenous Peoples 
Rights International (IPRI).  I am happy to respond on behalf of BP, in my capacity as VP 
Social Sustainability.   
 
Thank you for bringing this report to our attention, we are committed to applying the UNGPs 
and to respecting the rights of indigneous peoples.  The Oxfam 2015 survey referenced our 
2013 Human Rights policy, which stated our commitment to respect the human rights of all 
people but did not call out specific groups. We updated our human rights policy in 2020. The 
revised policy clarifies and expands on our commitments or approach in a number of 
important areas – for example, on respecting the rights of indigenous peoples and following 
international standards when consulting them on our planned activities. Three of bp’s major 
production sites, in Indonesia, Australia and the US are located where indigenous peoples 
are present. 
 
Thank you again for your communication; BP will continue to engage contructively in 
discussion with BHRRC. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Nili Safavi  
VP Social Sustainability 
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